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My name is Winifred Coulson, I live north of Morpeth town centre on the Al. It is the main artery from eastern
England into Scotland and unbelievably there are large sections of it not yet dual carriageway.

I use the A1 to travel to Alnwick etc and it can be a nerve wrecking experience. There is always at least 1 near
miss, usually a commercial vehicle on a tight time schedule running the gauntlet after being stuck behind a farm
vehicle for what seems ages.

From my home I can hear the sirens, yet I am amazed there are not more accidents, I am very much in favour of
an upgrade to the A1 in Northumberland and I can’t understand why it deserves all the soul searching. It really
is necessary and long overdue.

Yours sincerely

Mrs W M Coulson





